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8 November 2019 

 David Whyte    
fyi-request-11471-07393a2d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: NZT-4426 

Dear David,  

Thank you for your email of 16 October 2019 regarding the Huntly revocation business case. 

The NZ Transport Agency is currently working through the procurement process for this 
business case. The business case development will commence after professional services 
have been procured, consequently, we have not met with anyone as part of this business 
case.  

If you would like to discuss this reply with the Transport Agency please contact Francisca 
Simone, Senior Transport Planner by email at Francisca.Simone@nzta.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Stephen Collett 
Chief Advisor, System Design 


